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Richard D. Lanni

Producer/Director

“The Americans on D-Day”
Richard Lanni began collecting veteran interviews back in 2000. After a career in the

Marine industry, he trained with professional cameramen and feature film editors before embarking on a series of documentary and battlefield tour films for the Dublin based Labyrinth Media & Publishing group.

During the course of interviewing veterans and researching the various battlefield

sites Lanni met Ellwood von Seibold, who operates a battlefield tour business out

of a historic house in the square of St Mere Eglise. “Seeing Ellwood in action, being infected by his passion for the subject and impressed by his fine collection of period uniforms and weapons, Lanni decided that Ellwood was the perfect man to take everyone on the American advance through Europe in WW2.”  “We have all seen and enjoyed the traditional documentaries, but Lanni wanted something different. It was essential that his team should see the events at foxhole level, reinforced by the testimony of the men who took part.”

“If we can produce fast moving and interesting battlefield tour films, that all the family can experience together, then we will help to ensure that the courageous soldiers who fought in the killing fields of Europe, are never forgotten, nor the momentous events of WW2, consigned to ancient history,” said Lanni.

Lanni is supported by a dedicated team of technicians all of whom have a passion for the subject. Lanni is working on a series of films honoring the soldiers who gave their life
for our freedom.

